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Romeo Lacher to step down from Bank Council 
 

Romeo Lacher, Vice President of the Bank Council, has decided to step down from the Bank 
Council of the Swiss National Bank with effect from the date of the Annual General Meeting 
of Shareholders on 25 April 2025. The Bank Council and the Governing Board acknowledge 
his decision with regret, and would like to already thank Romeo Lacher for his strong 
commitment and the valuable service he has provided to the SNB over the past four years. 
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